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I oppose HB 2025. I see my tax burden go up every year to where I am being priced 

out of Oregon. I can not continue to afford these increases on a fixed budget. There 

are many folks that I know that this is going to make them have to choose paying bills 

or having food on their tables. I think that the legislature can come up with a better 

plan to fund these needs. I see companies leaving Oregon because of our tax laws. 

We are going to end up with a very poor state. Save Oregon and make it somewhere 

companies large and small want to come here to do business. What I see at this time 

is that we are not a friendly state to encourage businesses to want to be here.  


